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Press Release 
 
Oak Ridge Announces Investment Team Changes  
 
May 13, 2013: Oak Ridge Investments, LLC, is pleased to announce the addition of Erika 
Maschmeyer to its investment team.   Ms. Maschmeyer has agreed to join Oak Ridge with a June 3rd 
start date as a Senior Vice President and Research Analyst responsible for the Consumer 
Discretionary and Consumer Staples sectors.  Prior to joining Oak Ridge, Ms. Maschmeyer spent 
seven years at Robert W. Baird & Co. in Chicago.  She served in the position of Director and Senior 
Equity Analyst, responsible for Consumer stocks, including specialty retailers, department stores, 
beauty retailers and hardline retailers.  She previously worked at Zurich Financial Services as an 
Assistant Vice President where she directly invested in real estate assets and third-party private 
equity funds as part of a four-person team. 
 
Ms. Maschmeyer graduated from Denison University with a major in Psychology and a minor in 
Economics as Valedictorian, Summa Cum Laude and with Phi Beta Kappa honors.  Ms. Maschmeyer 
then earned her MBA from the University of Chicago receiving the prestigious Howard Marks 
scholarship with concentrations in accounting, economics and finance, graduating with Honors and 
Beta Gamma Sigma in the top 10 percent. She is also a CFA charter holder and is a member of the CFA 
Society of Chicago. Ms. Maschmeyer has frequently appeared on CNBC and other financial news 
networks. 
 
Kimberly Bernard, who has been serving as Consumer analyst at Oak Ridge Investments has resigned 
her position to take some additional time to spend with her family following the recent birth of her 
third child.  Oak Ridge Investments wishes to congratulate Ms. Bernard and her family during this 
exciting time. 
 
According to David Klaskin, Chairman and Chief Investment Officer, “we are very pleased to have 
Erika join our team. She is a very bright and capable analyst, with extensive experience covering 
consumer companies. Erika’s work ethic, prestigious academic success and professional enthusiasm 
will afford great benefit to our firm.  Her investment philosophy and approach are very 
complementary to our own. Given the importance of the Consumer sector to our growth style of 
investing, Erika’s hiring should bode well for our clients.  At the same time, we thank Kimberly 
Bernard for her years of service and contributions to our research effort and wish her and her family 
all the best.”  
 
ABOUT OAK RIDGE INVESTMENTS:  
Oak Ridge Investments, LLC, is an investment advisory firm located in Chicago, Illinois. Founded in 
1989, Oak Ridge manages portfolios for institutional and high net worth investors. Oak Ridge 
employs a growth style of investing, which focuses on identifying companies with superior earnings 
growth characteristics that are selling at a reasonable price. The firm currently manages $3.4 billion.  
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